
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 21 April 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2022/2023 
 

 
TERM 5 

 
 

Week 2 
 
 

 

Monday 24th April 
3—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 25th April 
3—4pm Handball Club 
 
Wednesday 26th April 
3—4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 27th April 
Y2 closed—Strike Action 
Beech Class Forest School 
3—4pm Arts & Craft Club 
 
Friday 28th April 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Football Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Week 3 

 
 

 

Monday 1st May 
BANK HOLIDAY—School 
Closed 
 
Tuesday 2nd May 
Y2 closed—Strike Action 
3—4pm Handball Club 
 
Wednesday 3rd May 
3—4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 4th May 
Elder Class Forest School 
3—4pm Arts & Craft Club 
 
Friday 5th May 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Football Club 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Laiq, Joy & Chyosum 

 

We hope you have 

had or are still to 

have a wonderful 

day! 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our Superstars this week are:  

 

Nunam, Yomik, Rijma, Rowan, Ruhan, Abrina, Pritika, Daniel, Suharsh, Koa, Yuhaan, 

Ariya, Max C, Suhana L, Kayden, Parisa, Denisa, Saanvi, Lakeer, Marli, Aiden, Rudi, 

& Ovi   
 

 CONGRATULATIONS!  

Writer of the week 

The nominations this week are: Jayden, Marley, Simran, Nowa,  

Sophie & Namsang  
 

The winner is:  Jayden 

Well Done! 

Strike Action  
Sadly, the Government have failed to 
reach an agreement with the NEU to 

avoid further strike action. 
  

To be clear, the pay offer that was 
made, was not fully funded.   

Therefore,  schools were expected to 
find the money for it, from existing 

budgets, which are already stretched.   
 

If you would like to learn more, please 
see  

Pay up: strike action FAQ | NEU  
 

As a result of this, Chestnut Class 
(Year 2) will be closed on      

Thursday, 27th April and Tuesday 
2nd May.  

 

Any keyworkers that need essential 
child care, please contact the office.  

Richborough Roman Fort 
 

On Wednesday six children from Pine class  
visited Richborough Roman Fort. During the 

visit, they were filmed for an upcoming episode 
of Newsround. The pupils toured the centre with 
a historian asking many questions about the site. 
They all enjoyed the experience especially the 

staged sword fight to finish.   
 

 HOUSE points   
TERM 5 

The results:  
Burgoyne:      61 
kearsney:      65 
Connaught:    54 
Redoubt:         47 

Welcome back to Term 5!  
I hope you all had a restful Easter break and managed to spend time with friends 

and family. I’m hoping the summer term will see more sunshine soon!  
As ever, Term 5 and 6 are busy, so please look at the calendar on this weekly 

newsletter to keep up to date with things.  

Coronation Tea Party  
Just a reminder that we will be having a celebratory Coronation 

Tea party between 2pm and 3.30pm on 5th May.  All parents and 
friends welcome.   We are hoping to celebrate outside with garden 

games, singing and a parade of crowns!   
More details to follow.  

https://neu.org.uk/pay-strike-action-faq

